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Email Add: penropalawan@denr.gov.ph
June 28, 2022
MEMORANDUM
FOR : The Regional Executive Director
DENR MIMAROPA Region
1515 L&S Bldg., Roxas Blvd.
Ermita, Manila
FROM : Provincial Environment and
Natural Resources Officer
SUBJECT : REQUEST FOR THE SUBMISSION OF LETTER ADDRESSED

TO THE PROVINCIAL/MUNICIPAL COMELEC OFFICES
FOR THE IMPLEMENTATION OF ELECTION LAWS

Respectfully forwarded the memorandum of CENRO Roxas, Palawan dated June 9,
2022 relative to the above subject.

Per memorandum, CENRO roxas has not yet received any copy of the memorandum
instruction from Regional Executive Director Lormelyn E. Claudio dated June 2, 2022 in
consonance with the directive of the Secretary DILG, Eduardo Afio on the implementation of
election laws specifically on his directive dated May 11, 2022.

For information and further instruction.

LIZARDO B. CAYATOC

Copy Furnished:
CENRO Roxas, Palawan
<cenroroxaspalawan@denr.gov.ph>
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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Region IV- MIMAROPA
COMMUNITY ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE

Barangay 111 (Poblacion), Roxas, Palawan
Contact No. 09171606578 / 09175028647
Email address: cenroroxaspalawan@denr.gov.ph

June 9, 2022

MEMORANDUM
FOR : The Regional Executive Director

DENR MIMAROPA Region

Roxas Boulevard, Ermita, Manila
THRU . The Provincial Environment and

Natural Resources Officer
FROM : The Community Environment and

Natural Resources Officer
SUBJECT REQUEST FOR THE SUBMISSION OF LETTERS ADDRESSED

TO THE PROVINCIAL/MUNICIPAL COMELEC OFFICES FOR
THE IMPLEMENTATION OF ELECTION LAWS

This is in compliance with your memorandum refative to the above subject dated June
7,2022.

Please be informed that based on our record, we have not received any copy of the
memorandum instruction from Regional Executive Director Lormelyn E. Claudio dated 2 June
2022 in consonante with the directive of the Secretary of DILG, Eduardo Afio on the
implementation of election laws specifically on his directive dated May 11, 2022, hence, we
have not sent any correspondences to the Municipal COMELEC Offices within our area of
responsibility. However, our Office had been in coordination/collaboration with the said
Offices with regard to the implementation and promotion of environmentally conscious
National Election Campaign.

For information and record.
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